
Date: 26.09.2022 

To: The Faculty of Law, UiT-The Arctic University of Norway 

Re: Application for funding for language editing assistance for the manuscript of my book 

  

I am in the process of finalizing the draft of my book titled "Indigenous Peoples, Marine 

Space and Resources, and International Law: The Interaction between Human Rights 

Law and the Law of the Sea", which will be published by Routledge publishing. I would like 

to get a professional language editing assistance to my manuscript before submitting the final 

version to the publisher. Therefore, I hereby apply for funding to cover the cost of the language 

editing. The book is about 350 pages long. I do not exactly know how much money it will cost 

for the language editing of such length of a book manuscript. However, I estimate that from 

15,000 to 20,000 Kr would be sufficient for the task. 

  

I have attached the copy of the publishing agreement that I have signed with the publisher for 

your reference.  

 

I look forward to receiving a positive response. 

  

Yours, 

Endalew Lijalem Enyew 

 


